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Dear Sir/Madam, 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 
DRUG OFFICE 

DRUG INFORMATION AND 
IMPORT/EXPORT CONTROL DIVISION 

Suites 2002-05, 20/F, AlA Kowloon Tower, 
Landmark East, 100 How Ming Street, 

Kwun Tong, Kowloon , Hong Kong 

3 Jun 2024 

Introducing Electronic Certificates/Licences 

for the import, export and transit of Dangerous Drugs (Reminder) 

In reference to the letter issued on 3 Apr 2024, I am writing to remind you that 

with effect from 2 Jul2024, the paper forms of certificates and licences currently issued 

by the Drug Office for the import, export and transit of dangerous drugs will be replaced 

by electronic certificates and licences ("e;.licence") issued through the Pharmaceuticals 

Licence Application and Movement Monitoring System ("PLAMMS"). Applicants will 

no longer be required to collect the paper certificate or licences from the Drug Office. 

Furthermore, an authentication program will be launched on the Drug Office 

website under the Pharmaceutical Trade portal for the issued e-licenses 

(https:/ /www .drugoffice.gov .hk/ eps/ do/ en/pharmaceutical trade/home.html). Any e­

licenses that have been issued for dangerous drugs can be uploaded to the website for 

the purpose of authentication. 

Relevant guidelines and updates to the PLAMMS User Guide will be available 

on the Drug Office's website by the end of Jun 2024. 

For enquiries, please contact Drug Import and Export Control Unit at 3 97 4 4180. 

Y o~faithfully, 

(Terence Man) 

For Director of Health 

We build a healthy Hong Kong and 
aspire to be an internationally renowned public health authority 


